
 

 
 

 
 

 
‘The risen Christ, bearing his crucifying marks, is the sign of hope we need. He 
entered fully into the depths of our brokenness, so that we might emerge with 
him, healed. This is the promise of Easter: that in him, our wounds do not have 
the final word. Life does.’ Archbishop Peter A Comensoli,  ARCHBISHOP OF MELBOURNE ‘ 

Dear Sisters, Cabrini Lay Missionaries, Partners-in-
Mission, friends and colleagues. 

 As we hear and experience again the Passion of the 
Lord Jesus, we are re-energised with the love God so 

generously shares with each of us, and which he desires 
us to share with everyone we meet and work with. 
We ask the Lord Jesus to bless each of you and your 

families. 
 

Happy Easter 2025! 
 

Easter Greetings from the Missionary Sisters of the Sacred Heart of Jesus, Holy Spirit Region 


